
Grade 7 Santa’s Workshop 
 

To the children of Sherwood Park 
 
Your Grade 7’s will be having a Santa’s 
Workshop on December 16th and 17th to 
help you with your Christmas Shopping 
in the Art Room.  So bring your Loonies, 
Toonies and Quarters and come and 
browse items we will have available for 
you to purchase.  Gift wrapping will be 
provided free of charge.  
 


